Dear Members of HEIG – 17.04.2020
 
Martin, Jonathan and undersign would like to inform that we are still working on enclosed spaces as discussed in our IMO meeting before COVID 19 engulfed us.
We are planning for workshop July or September COVID permitting  - we would prefer in person meeting but will be flexible, in order to
· To review the Phase 1 information gathering
· To move into Phase 2 actions
Shortly we will be introducing the website – Jonathan is working on it with our assistance as we speak.
Could I please steal 5 minutes of your time?  Please have a look at the attached slide – red means we are yet to receive materials, yellow – work in progress.

As can be seen in order to close Phase one we need to collect a bit more information and your help and assistance is crucial please.
Looking forward to hearing from your shortly.
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